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CALENDAR
June 23:  Trip to Art Gallery
July 17 (Sunday):  Bastille Day Celebration at Janet’s home.(more information in general news)
September 21:  International Day of Peace

September 23 – 25:  District 22 Conference to be held in Brisbane
October 9:  30th Birthday Celebration

October 24:  United Nations Day
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE
13 June 2001


VENUE:
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm 
Please send apologies to Gail Abbott
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR JUNE
-  No Birthday Girls this month!
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PRESIDENTS REPORT – Mary Lou Podagiel
.
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Our last board meeting was held before our changeover dinner at the Alexandra Hills Hotel.  We managed to achieve quite a lot in that time and the new board was then able to relax with the nominating committee for an evening of fellowship.  I would like to thank everyone for their contribution and I look forward to a wonderful year ahead.
Our new board members have enthusiastically taken on some important roles.  Diane Harmsworth has accepted the role of Minutes Secretary, Debbie Clancy – Newsletter Editor, and Gail Matthey has agreed to assist with our Website and all related computer matters.  Do not hesitate to bring your electronic questions to meetings and we may be able to help.  It is very exciting to have new members with such talent.

As the September conference fast approaches I encourage everyone to consider Registration as it is in Brisbane and promises to be both informative and an ideal opportunity to learn more about Zonta.  It is also a wonderful opportunity for fellowship.  I have committed to attend and as it is the prerogative of the President I will be the delegate with Gail Abbott as my alternate.  A motion will be put to the next meeting regarding this.

Jan Forge continues to do a wonderful job with the membership with 5 interested women attending our next meeting.  I ask that everyone to make them feel welcome.

The plans for out 30th Birthday celebration are continuing so please keep the 9th of October free.

I hope everyone received Judith Trevan-Hawke’s email regarding new district board positions.  If anyone has any aspirations or questions please let Judith know.

Thank you all again for all your contributions last year and I look forward to working with you all for the next 12 months.

Regards

Mary-Lou Podagiel

President.

TREASURER – Gail Abbott
Gail reported that the Club books will be back from the Auditor very soon.

SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT  - Marilyn Smith
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Thursday 23rd June 2011 – Trip to the Museum at this stage is still being held but so far only one acceptance has been received.
The Banner that was lost is now found and Judith Trevan-Hawke has it.

STATUS OF WOMEN – Ros Beveridge
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  2011 MSIT SCHOLARSHIPS:  The contact at the TAFE has changed and so communication has been a little disorganised for the time being.  It would seem that not many applications have been received for the TAFE Bursaries for presentation.  This may be due to the fact that the flyer was sent out slightly later than usual.  Deadline for the application will now be the 2nd weekend in June.
UNITED NATIONS – Margaret Finegan
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If you are interested, there is a new book published by UWA Publishing “From Moree to Mabo: The Mary Gaudron Story” and written by Pamela Burton.  A Justice of the High Court, she was the first woman appointed to this position at the age of 44.  She served that Court from 1987 to 2003 and is best known for her Mabo decision in 1992.  However there is much more to her story and she is noted for being the first woman in a number of high powered roles’
The Spring Walk for Unifem will be coming up shortly and as I would like to see more support I will be asking members to nominate which day of the week is most suitable.  In the past it has been held on a Sunday morning starting around 8 to 8.30am, last year only 3 Zontians could attend.  This year I shall be away in September so I am thinking of holding the walk at the end of August – if we can increase the numbers.  The time could also be flexible as it is still cool enough to walk at a later time.

PR & PROGRAMME

Denise Conroy has been asked by Janet Mylne to speak about the ins and outs and policies of advocacy.  Janet will write and extend the invitation to her again as she is currently away.  
Delia Wilson has also been invited to speak at one of our dinners.

For the next meeting it was suggested that we have a speaker to provide some topic of interest for the prospective new members as well as our current members.  In past years we have had ‘job talks’ where a member spoke about their work.  Debbie Clancy has volunteered and will speak about the Fruit & Vegetable supply chain from behind the scenes of a supermarket.
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION – Jan Forge
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During the course of the next week I will be contacting Jane Wambaa, Glenda Capner, Meike Brandon, Lucille Bridges and Rachel Mackie to invite them to join us for our June meeting.  They have all attended one of our previous meetings and expressed a desire to come again.  They are all interesting ladies and would be an asset to our fellowship.  I hope I will be welcoming them all on the 13th June.
GENERAL NOTES
District Website:  Gail Matthey will attend to the placing of information about the club on the Website. 
 Bastille Day Celebration:  Sunday 17th July has been noted for the Bastille Day Celebration at Janet’s home.  This is restricted to 32 people.  More information later.

30th Anniversary Celebration:  Janet Mylne and Rose Beveridge are researching places for our celebration.  More information will be provided at the meeting. 
Next Board Meeting will be held on the last Monday in the month – 27th June and will be held at Margaret Finegan’s home.
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